MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 2/7/22
Start time: 7:10 PM, via Zoom meeting
Present: 9 members, 0 guests

Rob Schulze filled in for Pete Jagich.

Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted as posted on the club web site.

Fred DiMaria reported on the club’s financial status.

Warren Batson noted that current renewals for the new year are at 29, out of

approximately 50 members from last year. We will need to send out a reminder to

those who have not responded yet. Rob or Pete will send.

e Wallkill field report: The field is closed for our use for the fall and winter season. We
need to prepare the lease statement and send to the owners.

e Redwing field report: The field is white, in good shape and is available for our use.

e Rob noted that we as a club need to vote on if we have a Jamboree for this year. A
discussion followed. Warren made a motion to run both the Spring Fun Fly and the
Jamboree this year. Bob Faetsch seconded the motion. All on the call voted in favor.
It was noted that we will have to address in the future how to handle the growing need
for help in running the Jamboree.

e Warren briefly updated us on the ongoing progress at the Aerodrome in regards to the

new hangar, and other possible upcoming activities.

Meeting adjourned: 7:35 PM
Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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